
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: February 2, 2010
AT (OFFICE): N}IPUC

SUBJECT: DM 09-270, Application of Consolidated Edison Solutions, Inc.
to Renew its Registration as a Competitive Electric Power Supplier;
Staffs Recommendation for Approval

TO: Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

On December 21, 2009 the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission received
an application from Consolidated Edison Solutions, Inc. (ConEd) to renew its registration
as a Competitive Electric Power Supplier (CEPS). Staff has reviewed ConEd’s
application and believes that it meets the requirements of Puc 2003.01.

It is Staffs recommendation that ConEd’s application to renew its registration as
a CEPS in New Hampshire be approved. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

FROM: Steven E. M~A1
Assistant Director — Electric Division


